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YALSA Board of Directors 

Annual Meeting 

June 24-26, 2020 

 
Topic:   The Hub Manager Report for Annual 
 
Background:  Stephen Ashley, the Member Manager of The Hub 

(http://www.yalsa.ala.org/thehub/), YALSA’s YA collections blog, has 

provided the Board with a semi-annual report. The purpose of the 

blog is to provide an online resource for teens to use to find reading 

recommendations. This blog focuses on providing information about 

materials and resources related to collection development and content 

curation. 

 
Action Required:  Consent 

 
Overview 
The 2021 Selected Lists teams are working well, despite some setbacks due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. The Hub reading challenge is running and will wrap up next week. We are currently 
transitioning away from the most recent Hub advisory board, and this will be my last term as 
Hub member manager, so I am working to make the transition to a new manager and board as 
easy as possible. 
 
Pageviews (January to June 2020) 

Month Posts Views 

January 19 36,561 

February 21 27,859 

March 21 31,424 

April 21 33,919 

May 23 31,066 

June 24 23,102 

 
Most viewed posts in the last 90 days 



YALSA Board of Directors – Annual Meeting, 2020 

Topic: The Hub Manager Report for Annual 

Item #11 

 

 2 

 
 
 
Referrals from the last 90 days 
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Report on Goals 
Transition of Selected Lists to the Hub 
The 2021 Selected Lists blogging teams are working well, though there have been issues related 
to COVID-19. Many books’ publication dates are changing, so there simply aren’t as many 
eligible titles this year, and, as a result, the lists will likely be shorter than usual. Despite 
hardships, the teams are still working remarkably well together. I spoke to Todd about the 
issues around selected lists with the idea that there will possibly be a selected lists oversight 
committee in the near future.  
 
Reading Challenge 
This challenge is moving along as normal and will wrap up next week. 
 
Transitioning to a new Hub Manager 
My last term as Hub Manager will end on August 15, 2020. This has been a wonderful 
professional opportunity, but I am looking forward to trying something different in the 
upcoming year. I am willing to stay on beyond August 15 if recruiting a new manager takes 
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longer than that. I’m currently working on creating some training materials and cleaning up 
shared drives so I can turn everything over to the new person in tip top shape. My hope is that, 
with all the effort I put into streamlining the selected lists process, the new manager will be 
able to focus more on generating different types of Hub content.  


